
 

Activity News 
 
Congratulations to ICT Mahidol students who won an Honorable Mention Prize from 24th 
National Software Contest (NSC 2022) 
 

 
 

On 14 March 2022 – The “Virtual Shoulder Arthroscopy Training”, a project by the fourth-
year students of Bachelor of Science in Information and Communication Technology (ICT), Faculty 
of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), consisted of Mr. 
Anakin Patcharothai, Mr. Rattanunt Kumpeerasart, and Mr. Srithpong Udommongcolkit, supervised 
by Asst. Prof. Dr. Mores Prachyabrued, won an Honorable Mention Prize in the Category: Program 
for Education and Learning Support from 24th National Software Contest (NSC 2022), organized by 
the Ministry of Higher Education, Science, Research and Innovation. 

The National Software Contest (NSC) aims to support undergraduate students in 
developing their programming skills, creative thinking skills, and initiative skills. With these skills 
and knowledge in programming, students are expected to be an important part of the workforce 
to drive Thailand’s society in the near future. Furthermore, the NSC 2022 aims to provide 
competitive platform for young people who are talented in computers and programming to show 
their competence, as well as to get a variety of practical prototype software from the competition. 

 



 
The Faculty of ICT would like to express our congratulations to students and 

instructor for receiving such an honorable award. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/students-won-national-software-contest-nsc-2022/ 
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